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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Pro Hac Vice Filing and Fee Requirements

As required by our Electronic Case Filing Administrative
Procedures and Rule 83.2(E) of the Local Rules of Practice of our
District Court, local counsel must file an application for an
attorney who is not a member of our federal bar to appear pro
hac vice in a particular case and local counsel must sign and file
all subsequent documents in the case.  The pro hac vice fee
(currently $200.00) must be paid for each pro hac vice attorney
in each case in which the pro hac vice attorney will appear and
must be paid to the District Court Clerk's office.

Bankruptcy Court Dates for Second Half of 2025

In the second half of 2025 Judge Kulm Ask will hold in-court
hearings and conferences on the following dates in the following
locations, unless otherwise specified in an order or a notice:

July 3 Aberdeen
July 10 Sioux Falls
August 7 Sioux Falls
August 27 Pierre
August 28 Rapid City
September 4 Sioux Falls
September 25 Aberdeen



October 2 Sioux Falls
October 22 Pierre
October 23 Rapid City
November 6 Sioux Falls
November 20 Aberdeen
December 4 Sioux Falls
December 10 Pierre
December 11 Rapid City

Please put these dates and locations on your calendars to avoid
scheduling conflicts.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.
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